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Safety of Drinking Water Tops List of Water Infrastructure Concerns, PMI Survey Finds 
 
Rolling Meadows, Ill. – Sept. 22, 2016 – The safety of drinking water tops the list of concerns 
relating to water infrastructure expressed by 1,000 respondents to a Google survey conducted by 
Plumbing Manufacturers International (PMI). 
 
While respondents expressed moderate concern about the state of local underground water 
infrastructure, 64.1 percent named drinking water safety as a concern, with 32.1 percent 
identifying public officials failing to address issues relating to water supply and safety as a 
worry. Following these two leading concerns were increased prices/taxes for improvements 
(identified by 29.1 percent), water main breaks (27.0 percent), and restrictions on water use due 
to drought (21.7 percent). 
 
“PMI has begun advocacy efforts to create urgency behind the need to restore our national 
underground water infrastructure,” said Barbara C. Higgens, PMI CEO/executive director. 
“Action on this issue is needed to assure a safe and plentiful supply of drinking water.” 
 
As an initial step in this advocacy effort, PMI introduced a position statement and infographic 
calling for a restored underground water infrastructure in August 2016. PMI also hosted a 
August panel discussion featuring individuals from among some of the organizations that will be 
partnering with PMI in this effort. This discussion will continue at an Oct. 26 panel discussion, 
“Next Steps: What You Can Do to Advocate for Water Infrastructure Restoration, Efficiency, 
Sustainability and Safety,” at the Oct. 24-27 PMI Annual Conference in Rosemont, Ill. 
 
About PMI 
Plumbing Manufacturers International is the voluntary, not-for-profit international industry 
association of manufacturers of plumbing products, serving as the Voice of the Plumbing 
Industry. Member companies produce 90 percent of the nation’s plumbing products and 
represent more than 150 brands. As part of its mission, PMI advocates for plumbing product 
performance and innovation contributing to water savings, sustainability, public health and 
safety, and consumer satisfaction. For information on PMI or its conferences, contact the 
organization at 1921 Rohlwing Road, Unit G, Rolling Meadows, IL, 60008; tel.: 847-481-5500; 
fax: 847-481-5501; www.safeplumbing.org. 
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